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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 

Date: February 19, 2019  
 

Subject:  
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill is obsoleting the 3D104 and 3D65 CANbus 
displays. Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization.  
 

Description of Change 
Due to the planned obsolesce of the PXA270 processor used on both the 3D104 and 3D65 CANbus 
display platforms, Grayhill will be obsoleting these two products. For 3D104 customers, Grayhill is 
recommending migration to the 3D2104 CANbus Displays as a replacement product. For 3D65 
customers, Grayhill is recommending migration to the either the 3D50 or 3D70 CANbus Displays as 
replacement products. 
 

Effective Date 
Last Time Buy orders must be received by May 15, 2019 with last time shipments by June 30, 2020. 
 

Part Numbers Affected 
 

The following Grayhill Part Numbers are affected by this EOL Notification: 
 

3D104DEV-1T 3D65XK-1006 3DYY65C-174 

3D104DEV-BASE 3D65XK-100L 3DYY65C-175 

3D104TK-100 3DYY104C-138 3DYY65C-179 

3D104TK-1006 3DYY104C-200 3DYY65C-195 

3D104XK-100 3DYY104C-201 3DYY65C-196 

3D104XK-1006 3DYY104C-203 3DYY65C-210 

3D65DEV-BASE 3DYY104C-216 3DYY65C-222 

3D65TK-100 3DYY104C-218 3DYY65C-223 

3D65TK-1006 3DYY104C-224 
3DYY65C-243 

3D65XK-100 3DYY65C-164 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Action Required 
Please contact your Grayhill, Inc. sales associate for to place your Last Time Buy order. 
 
 
 


